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APPROVAL OF SUPERINTENDENT EVALUATION PROCESS 
 AND TIMELINE FOR 2011-2012 

 
 
 

 
SITUATION/BACKGROUND 
The Board held a discussion earlier tonight on the process and timeline for the 
Superintendent’s evaluation for the 2011-2012 school year.  The evaluation will be 
finalized at the June 4, 2012 School Board Business meeting. 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
(12-148)  It is recommended that the School Board approve the Superintendent 
evaluation process and timeline for 2011-2012. 
 
 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
April 3, 2012 


